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Weekly Newsletter 

Week ending Friday 14th January 2022 

This week the children have been delving further in to their learning topics with year 2 having been for a 
walk in the local community becoming “street detectives” and year 3 having their swimming lessons every 
Friday. 

This week we have received and planted our Japanese Sakura cherry blossom tree from Japan to celebrate 
the UK’s enhanced relationship with Japan, to mark the Japan-UK Season of Culture. 

The government have further updated their guidance regarding Covid-19. The updated guidance now states 
that when children and adults test negative using a lateral flow test on day 5 and day 6 (24 hours apart) 
they can return to school on day 6. You can continue to try to produce two negative lateral flow tests up until 
day 9. If you are still testing positive on day 9, you must stop testing and complete the full 10 days isolation 
and return on day 11. (Day 0 is the first day of symptoms or your positive lateral flow test outcome). 
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For further information and Covid-19 updates please click on the link below.  

Covid-19 Updates | Bromstone Primary School (bromstoneschool.com) 

A few reminders for everyone:- 

Dinner menu for term 2 

This is the link for the dinner menu for this term. Next week is week 1. Please follow this link and scroll 
down the page to find the dinner menus. Key Information | Bromstone Primary School 
(bromstoneschool.com) 

Smoking 

Please can we ask that there is absolutely no smoking anywhere in the immediate area of our school. It is 
totally inappropriate that adults should be smoking anywhere near the school gates or as they are walking 
past the other children and adults. We would ask you to show complete consideration to other adults and 
children with regards to smoking and vaping. 

Gate notices 

Please can we ask that you do not use the entrance to Bradstow Court and Bromstone School car park to 
drop off and collect your children. It is dangerous for our year R children and families who are using the 
entrance at the bottom of our car park. 

The gates are only open from 8.40-8.50 am. We will be promptly shutting the gates at 8.50am. Please 
ensure that your children are on time. 

Breakfast Club entry is at the main school entrance at the side of the school, next to the school car park. 
The gate will be open for 5 minutes from 8am – 8.05am. If you require a place at Breakfast Club or After 
School Club you will need to book this on-line at www.schoolmoney.co.uk 

It can no longer be booked via the office. 

If you need to talk to a member of staff please phone the office or email hello@bromstone.kent.sch.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

Toni Moon and Alison Monroe – Heads of School 
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